

Greetings from Preferred Eye Care!

To help us provide the best care and in office experience, we are asking you to please make sure you read over and complete the following:

- Bring all insurance and vision plan cards (medical and vision).
- Bring a form of identification.
- Bring a form of payment for your copays and deductible.
- Bring all your medications and supplements, especially eyedrops, whether over the counter or prescribed.
- Bring all current glasses including readers, even if you are having trouble seeing with them.
- If you are a new patient, please arrive 15 minutes early to fill out paperwork. If you would like, you can pick up paperwork prior to your appointment and bring to your exam.
- If you wear contact lenses, please wear the contact lenses to your exam, even if you are having trouble seeing with them. If you are a new patient, please bring the boxes or a flat pack of your current contact lens prescription.
- If you regularly use eye drops, especially for glaucoma, please use them as regularly prescribed on the day of your appointment.
- If you are 18 years old or younger, you must be accompanied by a parent/legal guardian.
- Please do not wear false lashes to your appointment.
- Please take your blood pressure and blood sugar medications prior to coming to your appointment.
- Please confirm all appointments 48 hours in advance to avoid cancellation fees.
- Please allow an hour and a half for your annual exam.

Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to seeing you soon!